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October 29, 2015 
 
Via Email 
 
Karen L. Bivins 
Board Administrator 
Office of Professional & Occupational Regulation 
35 State House Station 
Augusta, ME  04333-0035 
Karen.L.Bivins@maine.gov 
 
Dear Ms. Bivins: 
 
 Thank you for the opportunity to review the proposed rule amendment that updates 
regulatory references to the Uniform Standards of Professional Appraisal Practice (USPAP).  We 
have reviewed the proposed rule and support its adoption.  We have no other comments.  
 
 Please contact us if you have any questions.  
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   James R. Park 
   Executive Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:  Ms. Holly Doherty, holly.doherty@maine.gov 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


